
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website & Technology Committee 

Meeting Minutes 
March 25, 2015 

 

 

Committee Member Attendees: Pat Himes and Michael Hardin via phone 

 

SRP and Board Representatives: Gary Smith, Wendy Taylor, & Christine Bean 

 

Guests: Jason Pickard of NT Connections  

 

Call to Order –Chair Michael Hardin called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m. 

 

Resident Comment –None 

 

Approve Minutes – Pat Himes moved to approve the January 2015 minutes as presented. The 

motion passed unanimously. 

 

Board of Directors Update- no update 

 

Website Upgrade  

• Going to wait until after the BOD election 

 

New Business 

• Discussed NT Increase per contract, very minimal  

• NT to do pool computer installs on April 25th or May 2nd  

• Discussed viruses and how to minimize the threats 

 

 

 

 

Adjourn - There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:05 p.m. 
 


